TRUSTEES DECLARATION

We (Richard Earl & Lynette O’Neill), being the trustees of the Chilli Silver Superfund, hereby Declare that Lynette
O’Neill retired on 5 June 2023 and has satisfied the condition of release between age 60-64 in order to access
self-managed super fund benefits.

Yours faithfully,

TRLASA

Richard Earl
Trustee

Lynette O’Neill
Trustee



